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Subject: Concerns Regarding Proposed Changes to Home Education 

To the Queensland Parliament Committee on Education, 

As a 15-year-old homeschooler who diligently follows the rules outlined on the 

Queensland Parliament’s website, I wish to express my heartfelt concerns regarding the 

proposed amendments to the Education (General Provisions) Act (EGPA) concerning 

home education. 

1. Lack of Consultation: It appears that the proposed changes were introduced following a 

broad review of Queensland’s legislation. However, it is essential to recognize that the 

voices of homeschooling families were not adequately heard during this process. As a 

young learner, I value transparency and meaningful consultation. It is crucial that any 

modifications to the EGPA consider the perspectives of those directly affected—the 

students and their families. 

2. Individualized Learning: Homeschooling provides a unique opportunity for personalized, 

flexible learning experiences tailored to each student’s needs. The proposed 

requirement to follow the Australian Curriculum may hinder this individualization. While I 

appreciate the need for standards, rigid adherence to a centralized curriculum might 

stifle creativity, exploration, and the pursuit of unique interests. 

3. Safety and Well-Being: The legislation rightly emphasizes that home education must be 

provided in the best interests of the child or young person, considering their safety and 

well-being. As a homeschooler, I believe this principle is paramount. However, it is 

essential to strike a balance between ensuring safety and allowing families the 

autonomy to choose educational approaches that align with their values and 

circumstances. 

4. Red Tape and Streamlining: While streamlining laws is commendable, we must be 

cautious not to burden homeschooling families with unnecessary bureaucracy. The 

proposed changes should simplify processes without compromising our ability to 

provide quality education. Let us ensure that administrative requirements do not 

overshadow the joy of learning. 

5. Appeal Rights for Short-Term Suspensions: I appreciate the provision for appeal rights 

in cases of short-term suspensions. However, let us ensure that these rights are 

accessible and transparent. Students and parents should feel empowered to advocate 

for fair treatment and due process. 

In conclusion, I urge the Queensland Government to engage directly with 

homeschooling families, including young learners like me, before finalizing any changes 

to the EGPA. Let us create a supportive environment that values choice, safety, and 



holistic development. Our education system should empower us to become informed, 

engaged citizens, regardless of where we learn. 

Thank you for considering my perspective. 

Sincerely, 




